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WIG Day
While it would be interesting to have the administrative team try on

different wig’s, WIG stands for something else! Wildly Important Goal.

In December we appreciated participating in a day of data analysis of
our student’s academic achievement, hosted by our regional data

coordinator from CESA 11.  The main focus was on honing in on some
of the more ‘wildy important goal’ areas for our kids. Thank you to Mr.
Robinson, the board, and all who made this possible. We were able to
glean additional insights into actions we can  immediately take and

implement to help our students learn even more from our instruction.

At the Elementary School we have begun a mathematics standards mapping and scoring board
process and will be meeting and planning weekly on increasing mastery of identified priority

areas for our students.

Holiday Memories
Our last week of school before Christmas was filled with learning, but

also fun. Thank you to the Student Council for the great dress up
days, the teachers and food service for your special touches, Mr.

Brown for the first class food drive, Busy Bugs for thinking ahead and
filming their dress rehearsal, and especially Santa and Mrs. Claus for

flying in on the sleigh just before the big winter storm closed us down!

Winter Testing
We will be starting our mid year reading benchmarking assessments,
along with our district STAR mathematics and reading assessments

to continue to measure what we can do to help students this year.


